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To: Constitution Consolidation Committee

Attn: Karen please

From: G.W.

Pages:  this Date: 4th Sept 98
Dear Sir,

1 find it alarming that there is speculation of important changes
being intended that the people should be more aware of. Also, I believe it
is possible that some should actually involve the people.

1 have heard therc is the possibility of important fundamental
chunges being considered regarding the powers of the govenor, and that
they are not being well publicised.

I also understand that there is argueably a requirement for some of
the intended changes to be changed by the authority of 2 referendum
rather than simply by parliament.

1 would like my concerns addressed by your facilities please.

Yours in the\nterests of public awareness and appropriate protocol,

Gm;g;'@;%






